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Brussels, 20/12/2005.Due to the Christmas holidays, the weekly briefing of the Spokesman of the Foreign
Affairs FPS will not be held on 21/12/2005, 28/12/2005 and 4/01/2006. Briefings are to resume on
Wednesday 11 January 2006 at the IPC, Residence Palace, Passage Room, Rue de la Loi/Wetstraat 155,
1040 Brussels.THE SPOKESMEN AND COLLABORATORS OF THE PRESS DEPARTMENT OF THE FPS FOREIGN
AFFAIRS WISH YOU A VERY HAPPY NEW YEAR !!!
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